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There have been some changes for the 2023-2024 school year within the Pupil Services/
Special Education Department this year.  We would like to welcome two new 
Administrators to the team!  We are looking forward to having a successful school year 
while working together with students, staff, guardians, and the community.  Please feel 
free to contact either Mrs. Noelle Haney or Dr. Dayna Sikora with any questions or 
suggestions for the upcoming school year.

New This Year:
Parents be on the lookout for your IEP or GIEP yearly meeting date and time save the 
date card!

Mrs. Noelle Haney     
Director of Pupil Services 
91 Commonwealth Avenue 
West Mifflin PA 15122 
haneyn@wmasd.org  
412-466-9131 x1235

Dr. Dayna Sikora Special 
Education Director 91 
Commonwealth Avenue 
West Mifflin PA 15122 
sikorad@wmasd.org 
412-466-9131 x1234

     Students had a fun water play day!
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Homeville Fire Department visited our ESY students to celebrate superhero's 
week! The fire fighters brought their "ladder truck" to show our students the 

safety features in their trucks. They gave our students a fire safety lesson and 
explained what to do during emergency situations. Thanks, Homeville Fire 

Department! 

We had a water Fun Day where students started off by studying the High 
School's STEM pond and hydroponic greenhouse!






